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20 April 2015 

YSS Young Carers conference with The Princes Royal as the keynote speaker. A very good example of 

putting young people (the service users) at the centre of the event and its planning. 

22 April 2015 

Meeting with Board member  

Attended Worcestershire Safeguarding Children Board – signing off the Annual Report, progress towards 

reconfiguration of the WSCB to focus on improving impact. 

24 April 2015 

Attended public sector leaders meeting to explore possibilities of making better use of the ‘Worcestershire 

Pound’. 

27 April 2015 

Attended the launch event of the pilot for Connecting Families in Redditch – exploring options for 

Worcestershire Voices to support the programme. 

29 April 2015 

Meeting with Board member 

6 May 2015 

Meeting Simon Trickett (South Worcestershire CCG) with Richard Quallington to confirm funding and 

Voices offer to support to the CCG. 

Attended the Richard Quallington’s ‘leaving do’ as Chief Executive of Community First. (He continues his 

support for Voices.) 

7 May 2015 

Meeting with John Taylor, Community hwb 

Strategy meeting of Worcestershire Safeguarding Adults Board  

8 May 2015 

Meeting Frances Howie (WCC) with Richard Quallington for detailed discussion of the funding of 

Worcestershire Voices.  

11 May 2015 

Worcestershire Voices Workshop – looking at how we continue to develop our offer and become even 

more effective.  

18 May  

Meeting of sub group chairs of Worcestershire Safeguarding Children Board 

Planning meeting for Small Charities Week event on 18th June at County Hall. 


